
Dear PASFAA Members, 

 

I am honored and delighted to extend a warm welcome to each and every member of the 

Pennsylvania Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators (PASFAA). As your new 

President, I am excited to embark on this journey with you and work collaboratively to advance 

our shared mission of promoting access to higher education through effective financial aid 

administration. 

 

Our association plays a crucial role in supporting students and families in their pursuit of 

academic excellence, and I am confident that together, we can make a positive impact on the 

lives of those we serve. PASFAA has a rich history of fostering collaboration, professional 

development, and advocacy, and I am committed to building on this legacy during my tenure. 

 

I encourage each member to actively engage in our community, share your expertise, and take 

advantage of the resources and opportunities that PASFAA offers. Whether you are a seasoned 

financial aid professional or a newcomer to the field, your unique perspective and contributions 

are valued and essential to the success of our association. 

 

In the coming months, we will focus on enhancing communication, providing relevant training 

and development opportunities, and advocating for policies that support our students and 

institutions. I am eager to hear your ideas, concerns, and suggestions as we work together to 

navigate the challenges and opportunities in the ever-evolving landscape of higher education and 

FAFSA Simplification. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to the field of student financial aid, and I look forward to a 

productive and fulfilling year ahead. Please feel free to reach out to me or any member of the 

executive council with your thoughts and input. Together, we will continue to make a positive 

impact on the lives of students and their families. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jared M. Menghini, MHA 

President, Pennsylvania Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators (PASFAA) 


